
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 
 

We are now at the end of Feb and start of March. First off, we have lost a few members 
off of the entertainment committee and are in desperate need of new members. The 
committee has done a great job in organizing entertainment and their efforts have 
increased the attendance of people coming in to this Branch, both during dances and on 
a daily basis. This has increased our revenues greatly.  
 
The people that have left are: 
 
 Tammi Smith - Moving on to greener pastures in the Lower Mainland 

Peter and Allison - They have volunteered to take over the membership as Mary                                
Barkwill resigned from the Executive to work in our kitchen. 
Suzanne - Due to work commitments and son’s hockey and starting a new 
business she no longer has the time to dedicate to this Branch in that capacity. 

 
They all have done a great job and will be missed. Needless to say we are looking for 
new members to keep up the great work being done. If anyone is interested please 
contact any of the Branch Executive and let us know. 
 
The kitchen is turning out to be a resounding success. Thanks to Chef Steve, he is 
turning out great food at a very reasonable cost. Come and check it out. 
 
This Branch is hosting the Legion Provincial Golf Tournament for B.C. this year. We are 
looking for volunteers to help and participate. For more info check out the poster in the 
Branch. Contact Barry Newcombe, who has taken on the task of organizing this, for 
more info or able to help out. This is going to be a great event. 
 
Enjoy the spring like weather and looking forward to seeing you all at the best Branch of 
the Legion in the Okanagan. 
 
Mike Brazeau 
President 
 


